
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Bruce for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question  You mentioned back in the May Full Council that a direct 

and frequent bus service from Ratho to the city centre was 

not affordable within the current supported bus services 

budget. Will you write to the Transport Convenor at the 

Scottish Government before the end of September 2023 to 

ask for extra emergency funding to make sure Ratho has a 

direct city centre bus service it so desperately needs? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


